
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, APRIL 6, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH LETTERS CAME FROM LISTENERS ALL ACROSS OUR 

LISTENING AREA; AND FROM ALL WALKS OF LIFE. FROM THE YOUNGSTERS (IF YOU 

HEARD YESTERDAY’S PROGRAM) AND THE VERY OLD. THIS PARTICULAR LETTER STOOD 

OUT TO ME BECAUSE OFTEN WE HEAR EXCUSES FOR WHY SOMEONE DID NOT WRITE. 

DEAR WRVM. I DON’T WRITE BECAUSE I CAN’T SEE MUCH AND MY HANDS ARE 

CRIPPLING. SO I WRITE AWFUL. THANK YOU FOR YOUR FAITHFUL SERVICE AND GREAT 

PROGRAMS. I HAVE LISTENED FOR MANY YEARS OFF AND ON. I RECENTLY HAD MY 91ST 

BIRTHDAY AND LIVE ALONE AND THANK YOU FOR GOD’S WORD. I DO GET TO CHURCH 

THANKS TO A FRIEND THAT PICKS ME UP. GOD BLESS ALL OF YOU. 

FOR SOMEONE WHO IS NEARLY BLIND AND HER HANDS CRIPPLED, SHE WROTE A VERY 

NICE LETTER. I WISH MY HANDWRITING WAS AS NICE AS HERS. SERIOUSLY. SO IF SHE 

COULD WRITE A LETTER… 

WITH THAT SAID, IF YOU MISSED WRITING BUT INTENDED TO WRITE, WE WOULD STILL 

LOVE TO HEAR FROM YOU. WE VALUE YOUR INPUT AT ANY TIME OF YEAR, NOT JUST 

DURING A LETTER MONTH. 

 WE HEARD FROM LISTENERS WITH ALL DIFFERENT NEEDS.  

[IVAN – IRMA] MY WIFE PASSED AWAY AUGUST 29, 2021. IT HAS BEEN A LONELY TIME. I 

HAVE LISTENED TO YOUR STATION SINCE AND FOUND COMFORT IN YOUR PROGRAMS. 

THANK YOU VERY MUCH. GOD BLESS EVERYONE THERE. 

[PHYLLIS – APPLETON] DEAR SERVANTS OF THE LORD. EACH DAY I LISTEN TO WRVM 

THERE IS A NUGGET OF TRUTH AND LESSONS TO LEARN FROM THE BIBLE. EVEN THOUGH 

I GIVE MONTHLY, IT IS HARD NOT TO SEND A BIT MORE DURING YOUR LETTER MONTH. 

WHY? BECAUSE OF YOUR HONEST REPORTING. THE BAD/HARSH LETTERS THAT EXPRESS 

DISLIKES AND ATTITUDES UNFAMILIAR TO ME AND LETTERS THAT PRAISE YOUR WORK, 

YOUR MINISTRIES, THE PROGRAMS, ETC. ALL I CAN SAY IS THAT YOUR STATION KEEPS 

IMPROVING BECAUSE YOU LISTEN TO YOUR LISTENERS THAT LISTEN TO YOU. THANK 

YOU. 

IT’S TRUE. YOUR FEEDBACK HELPS US TO IMPROVE OUR PROGRAMMING. EVEN A QUOTE, 

UNQUOTE NEGATIVE COMMENT CAN BE VIEWED AS A POSITIVE AS IT HELPS US TO 

HONESTLY EVALUATE OUR PROGRAMMING. THANKS FOR WRITING. THANK YOU FOR 

YOUR SUPPORT. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


